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Following are some of the activities organized by the NSS Unit during 2016-17 

 The Principal and staff on 13th August 2016 paid a visit to the Home of Hope on 12th 

August 2016 and donated clothes to the inmates of the Home of Hope 

  A Free Health Check-up by NSS unit and Youth Red Cross Unit was held on 24th 

September 2016 in association with Apollo Hospital for all the students, Staff, Security, 

Housekeeping staff and gardeners. More than 300 members benefitted from the check-up.  

 More than 45 NSS volunteers participated in the 154th Birth Anniversary of Swami 

Vivekananda, organized by the Govt. of Karnataka at the Krishna Vihar palace grounds on 

17th January 2017. 

 A talk on ‘Safe Blood Donation’ was held on the 21st February 2017 for the students of II 

Semester to enable them to make an informed choice to donate blood 

 300 units of blood were donated during the voluntary Blood donation camp held on 23rd 

February 2017. 

 About 115 volunteers registered for the Bone Marrow Registry organized in association 

with the Bangalore Medical college 

 An Awareness talk about various Activities of Civil Defence was delivered by Mr. 

Rajendra, Divisional Warden on 31st March 2017 

 An amount of Rs 39,200 [Rupees Thirty Nine Thousand Two Hundred only] was 

collected towards the medical expenses of one of our staff members, Mr. Sabari Baliah on 

26th May 2017. 

  

           

                         Visit to the Home of Hope by the Principal and staff on 13th August 2016 



      

         

       Free Health Check-up by NSS unit and Youth Red Cross Unit on 24th September 2016 

 

             

Voluntary Blood Donation camp on 23rd February 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

             

Students with the Vice Principal and Dr. Sreenivasa Gowda at the Bone Marrow Registry on  

23rd February 2017 

 

         

Awareness of Civil Defence Activities by Mr. Rajendra, Divisional Warden on 31st March 2017 

 

 

 

 

 


